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REMINDER 

Tuition is due on Friday 
for the upcoming week. 
Thank you for those par-
ents who have been paying 
on time. To avoid the $40 
late fee, tuition must be 
received no later than 

Tuesday morning. 

Just a friendly reminder to 
please be aware of you 
speed and surroundings 
while in our school park-
ing lot. Please park in des-
ignated parking spaces 

only.  

Happy Mother’s Day to all 
of our wonderful mothers 
and a special thank you to 
our teachers for all that 
you do each and every 

day! 

Happy May! This month’s 
theme is “Passport to 
Travel the World”. Each 
class will discuss and learn 
about all of the different 
cultures and events from 

around the world.  

May 6th thru May 10th is 
Teacher Appreciation 
Week. We would like to 
take this time and let our 
teachers know that we 
greatly appreciate all of 
their hard work and dedi-
cation to the children each 
and every day. You ladies 
really do make a difference 
in the lives of all of the 

children you meet.  

Our VPK class is graduat-
ing May 19th! They have 
been practicing very hard 
to prepare for this special 

day! Please keep your eyes 
on the parent board for all 

the details.  

We would like to thank 
everyone who donated to 
our Movers for Moms 
drive. We had a lot of  sup-
port  and great participa-

tion from our families.   

Parent’s Night Out is back 
this month on Friday May 
17. $20 per child, $15 for 
siblings. Let your kids enjoy 
pizza, games, and fun with 
their friends as you have a 
nice evening out! Sign up 
fast because space is lim-

ited!  

May is the last month for 
Scholastic book orders un-
til the new school year! 
Keep an eye out for the 

new catalog! 

D1-B 

We are ready to travel 
the world! We have lots 
of fun and exciting activi-
ties planned such as visit-
ing and learning about 
different countries and 
cultures! We would like 
to say a sad goodbye to 
Mason, Logan, and Bryn 
as they have moved to 
D2-B and also welcome 
Cullen and Elias! 
Mother’s Day is around 
the corner...keep an eye 
out on our parent board 
for our Mother’s Day 
Tea Party! Thank you for 
sharing your child with 

us! 

Infants 

Planes, trains, and automo-
biles! This month we will be 
learning about different 
types of transportation 
around the world! Happy 
Mother’s Day to all our 
Moms and Grandmothers! 
We will be having a 
Mother’s Day event on May 
6. We hope all Moms and 
Grandmothers can attend! 
We would like to welcome 
Averie, Julianna, and Ms. 
Evelyn to our class and wish 
Ella, Zackary, and Gregory 
luck as they transition to 
D1A. Our milestones this 
month: Darwin in taking 
steps, Sophia is crawling, 
Aubrey is scooting around 
and Ava and Jaiden are pull-
ing up. Thank you for shar-

ing your children with us! 

D1-A 

This month we will be trav-
eling around the world with 
lots of fun art projects and 
activities! We would like to 
welcome Ella, Gregory, and 
Zackary to our class! Please 
check the parent board for 
upcoming events. Our 
Mother’s Day event will be 
on Monday May 6th at 3pm. 
We hope all moms can at-
tend! Just a few reminders: 
Please check your child’s 
daily sheet for supplies 
needed. Also, please call 
and let us know if you will 
be later than usual. Our day 
starts at 9am and we really 
want each child to be able 
to participate! Thank you 
for sharing your child with 

us! 

Special points of interest: 

 May 5—Cinco de Mayo 

 May 6 - 10—Teacher    

Appreciation Week 

 May 12—Mother’s Day 

 May 17—Parent’s Night 
Out 

 May 18—Armed Forces 

Day 

 May 19—Wellington 

Graduation 

 May 27—Wellington 

Closed for Memorial Day 
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D-3 

April showers bring May 
flowers! This month we are 
going to be learning all about 
the world around us. We 
have a passport to travel! We 
will be sending a family pro-
ject home about your family’s 
heritage, so be on the look-
out for details! Also, at the 
end of the month we are 
going to have a multicultural 
pot luck...we would love for 
you to bring in a favorite fam-
ily dish! Reminder: Our day 
starts at 9am with circle time. 
Late arrivals interrupt the 
whole class and delay our 
activities. Thank you! We 
look forward to getting lots 
of stamps in our passports!! 
Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 

D2-A 

As we welcome the month 
of May we would also like to 
welcome Bryn, Mason, and 
Logan to our class! We wish 
Ruby, Ayden, and Avalon the 
best of luck as they have 
moved into D2B!  
During the month of May 
we will be Travelling Around 
the World! We have many 
fun activities planned for the 
children! A cooking project 
sign up sheet will be posted 
on our classroom 
door...keep an eye out for it. 
Please dress your child ap-
propriately for the warmer 
weather. Also, check your 
child’s spare clothes to make 
sure they are for warmer 
weather. Thank you for 
sharing your child with us! 

Here is to a great month! 

D2B 

May is here and it’s time to 
travel the world! This 
month’s theme is ‘Passport 
to Travel the World’ and 
we will be learning all about 
different cultures and coun-
tries. We have many fun 
activities planned. Just a re-
minder that our day starts 
at 9 am. Please have your 
child here by then so they 
can participate in all our 
activities! We are excited 
to welcome Ruby, Avalon 
and Ayden to our class-
room, and wish Zachary P, 
Karina, and Taylor the best 
of luck as they move up to 
D3! Thank you for sharing 

your child with us! 

Pre-K 

Airplanes travel high, trains 
travel fast, and buses travel 
low. What is your favorite 

way to travel, do you know? 

This month we will be learn-
ing about having a ‘Passport 
to Travel the World’. Our 
letters are “Aa”, “Ee”, “Ii”, 
“Oo”, and “Uu”, numbers are 
10 - 20, shapes are rectangle 
and oval, and colors are black 
and green. In celebration of 
Mother’s Day, we invite par-
ents to please join us on 
Thursday May 9 at 3pm for 
cupcake decorating with your 
child. Please make sure your 
child has a change of clothes 
in his or her cubby. If you 
have any questions, feel free 
to stop and ask the front of-
fice or the Pre-K teachers. 
Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 

VPK 

This month will be a busy one! 
On May 10th at 10:30am we 
invite all moms to join us for 
Muffins and “Mimosas”. We 
wish a very Happy Mother’s 
Day to all moms. Graduation 
day is almost here! We will be 
practicing several days a week. 
All VPK students must be here 
by 8:30am. Graduation day is 
May 19th at 11am at South 
Fort Myers High School. All 
graduates must be there at 
10:30am dressed in their 
gown, denim jeans/skirt, and 
cowboy boots. We will pro-
vide the cowboy hats. The last 
day of VPK is May 23rd. On 
this day we will have a ‘Last 
Day of VPK’ celebration! To all 
our friends who are not join-
ing us for the summer—we 
hope you have a fun summer 
and good luck in Kindergar-

ten!! We will miss you! 
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